Celebrating 100+ Years of Catholic Education



Administration

Rev. Philip M. Forlano Pastor St. Charles Borromeo Parish

Mrs. Molly Quinn Principal St. Charles Borromeo School

Board of Limited Jurisdiction

James P. Otto Chair

Michelle DeSimone (P, '23, '25) Vice Chair

Al Chadwick

Tracey E. Connell '87

Donna Daley (GP, '99, '00, '01)

Michael Gabrieli '06

Charles Judge (P, '00, '06)

Joseph Knowles '74

Dr. Colleen Mooney '96

Andrew Pennoni

Joseph Pizzo (P, '13, '14, '20)

Leonard Poncia '74

Joseph White

#BorromeoBuilt



August 2025

Dear Friend of St. Charles Borromeo School,

We are very grateful for your participation and support of our 4th Annual Golf Outing and Dinner. Thanks to your generosity, the event was a great success and a wonderful celebration of St. Charles Borromeo School. We are excited to invite you to join us once again for this year's special gathering of friends, families, and alumni at the **5th Annual Golf Outing and Dinner**!

This year's event will be held on **Monday, October 6, 2025**, at the **Bensalem Township Country Club**. All proceeds will directly benefit our school roof replacement project. Your continued support plays a key role in preserving and enhancing our school building, providing current and future students with a safe, welcoming, and faith-filled place to learn and to grow for many years to come.

Since 1920, St. Charles Borromeo School has been a cornerstone of faith and education in our community. We invite you to help carry this legacy forward by becoming a sponsor, placing an ad in our event program, or making a donation. Whether you contribute as a business, family, or individual, your support has a lasting impact on our students and the mission of our school.

To participate, please complete the attached registration form or visit stcharlesbensalem.org/golf. The deadline for all sponsorships and ad placements is Saturday, September 27, 2025. Sponsors will be recognized in the event program, on event signage, and on our school and parish social media. All contributions are tax-deductible. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us at golf@stcharlesbensalem.org or call 267-223-9573.

Thank you for your continued support of St. Charles Borromeo School. We hope to see you on October 6th for a day of fun, fellowship, and faithful support of Catholic education!

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Joseph Knowles '74

Golf Outing Chair Chair

Development Committee Development Committee

Donna Daley (GP, '99, '00, '01) Michelle DeSimone (P, '23, '25) Joseph White Member Member Member

Development Committee Development Committee Development Committee

Dr. Colleen Mooney '96